
Simsbury Recycling Committee 
Town Hall Offices-Room103 

October 25, 2018 
Subject to the Vote of Approval 

 
Mary Turner, Chair, called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. 
 
Present: Joe Daly, Rosemary Fusco, Carol Miller, Sue Ray and Mary Turner. 
 
Sue made a motion to approve the minutes of September 27, 2018, seconded by Carol. 
All approved and motion carried. 
 
Swap Shoppe had the last day being open on October 27, 2018. The center is closed 
now until April 2019. 
 
Recycling Award presentation will be November 14, 2018 at Town Hall. 
 
A lengthy discussion was had on the subject of TAP-IT(Recycling water bottles instead 
of throwing away the bottles). The idea is to have water fountains at ball fields, 
recreation trail and other gathering places. Mary will look into this possibility with town 
leadership. 
 
At 7:35PM, Sue made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Carol. All 
approved and motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rosemary Fusco  
 


